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July 3, 2017 

 
               File No. 170781 
 
Lisa Gibson 
Interim Environmental Review Officer 
Planning Department 
1650 Mission Street, 4th Floor 
San Francisco, CA  94103 
 
Dear Ms. Gibson: 
 
On June 28, 2017, Supervisor Farrell introduced the following legislation: 
 

File No.  170781 
 
Ordinance directing the Arts Commission to erect a statue of Maya 
Angelou at the Main Library; setting a City policy that at least 30% of 
nonfictional figures depicted or commemorated in statues and other works 
of art on City-owned property, public building names, and street names, be 
women; amending the Administrative Code to create a fund to accept gifts 
to pay for the design, construction, repair, maintenance, and improvement 
of public art depicting historically significant women on City property; and 
affirming the Planning Department’s determination under the California 
Environmental Quality Act. 
 

This legislation is being transmitted to you for environmental review. 
 
 
 Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board 
  
 By:  Erica Major, Assistant Clerk 
 Public Safety and Neighborhood Services Committee 
 
Attachment 
 
c: Joy Navarrete, Environmental Planner 
 Laura Lynch, Environmental Planner 
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Typewritten Text
Not defined as a project under CEQA Guidelines Sections 15378 and 15060(c)(2) because it does not result in a physical change in the environment.
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